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 KIWANIS MEETING OF October 16, 2023 
 

 
Seven of us enjoyed a meatloaf lunch with a great apple cake for dessert. 
Members included Anne, Ann, Shane, Bob R, Pat and Ben G. Our quest 
was Peter Carmen, our Kiwanis Lt Governor. There are ten area clubs in 
Peter's area of responsibility. Peter is in the process of planning a meeting 
with our Wisconsin Kiwanis Governor and wants to get a commitment from 
each of the ten clubs to send a representative to that meeting. Ben G. will 
represent our club. 
 
Anne has received an email from Noah, at Nicolet School. Noah will replace 
Becky as our contact at Nicolet. Anne led the meeting, said the prayer and 
led us in singing the Packer fight song. Peter had never previously heard 
the song. 
 
Our next meeting will be off site. Our next meeting will be Monday 
November 6th at Shane's place of business, Green Bay Action Sports. They 
are located at 2351 Holmgren Way. They are on the east side of the road 
next to Ashley Furniture. The name on the building is GBASO. Lunch will be 
from the Pizza Ranch. 
 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


